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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 60        October 20, 1992 

ADVISORY NO. 60 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: CARRIER'S MASTER BUSINESS IDENTIFICATION NUMBER ON 
  MEDICAL BILLS 
 
 
TWCC is updating its Carrier requirements regarding the submission of medical bills in 
accordance with Rule 134.802.  Effective 11/01/92, each Carrier is required to stamp each 
medical bill submitted to TWCC with the Carrier's 9 digit unique Master Business Identification 
(MBI) Number.  The stamp must be 14 point and be in red ink. 
 
See the attached TWCC Advisory 92-06 for specific instructions on where the stamp is placed on 
HCFA 1500 (TWCC-67) and UB82 (TWCC-68). 
 
If you need assistance or need to verify the MBI assigned to your company, call Robin Miksch in 
the Insurance section of TWCC Records Division at (512) 448-7927. 


